
King’s Park Infant School 

 

Tuesday 19th October 

3.30pm—4.30pm 

Grove House Infant School 

 

Thursday 21st October 

3.30pm—4.30pm 

The Federation of Grove House and King’s 

Park Infant Schools 

We would like to welcome all prospective parents of children due to start school in 

Reception Class in September 2022 to our open afternoon 

You will meet our Executive Headteacher, Mrs Charman and our Early Years Lead/ 

Teacher, Mrs Creed. 

You will have the chance to visit our EYFS indoor and outdoor spaces, meet our 

Forest School Teacher Mr F and experience Forest School yourselves!   

Please come dressed to explore the outdoors! 

Due to Covid-19, please could you confirm to the school office if you are wishing to attend.  Mrs Cuddihy can be contacted 

on 01362 694379 or office@grove.norfolk.sch.uk 


